
 

 

Network Notification 
Notice Date:  January 28, 2020 
To:   Indiana Marketplace Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Clarification for Opioid Treatment Program Rates  
 
 
Summary 
CareSource Indiana would like to clarify Opioid Treatment Program coverage for Indiana 
Marketplace members. Effective Jan. 1, 2020, Medicare is paying Medicare-enrolled Opioid 
Treatment Programs (OTP) to deliver opioid use disorder (OUD) treatment services to Medicare 
members.  

Impact 
The Medicare coverage has no impact on current reimbursement for Indiana Marketplace plans. 
Marketplace coverage does not offer reimbursement for coverage of Opioid Analgesic and 
Controlled Substances unless prescribed for pain management and with prior authorization.  

Importance 
As described in the evidence of coverage for Marketplace, Covered Persons prescribed Opioid 
Analgesics for Acute and/or Chronic Pain may be subject to other utilization review measures as 
determined by us. Prior Authorization and other review measures for Controlled Substances, 
including Opioid Analgesics (treatment for substance use disorders), will be administered to 
comply with state and federal regulations. 

Questions? 
For any questions, please contact CareSource Provider Services at 1-844-286-9949. 
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